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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2021 9:32 AM
To: jrigassio38@gmail.com
Subject: Comment letter RE: 12 Water St., Rockland, ME

Dear Mr. Rigassio,  
 
Thank you for the letter you mailed to the DEP, dated January 18, 2021, containing comments on a proposed marina 
expansion at 12 Water Street in Rockland.  The Department does not currently have an application for this project, 
although we did hold a pre-application meeting with Yachting Solutions in early 2019.  I will add you to the list of 
interested persons and if we receive an application, your comments will be considered during the review.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 


